
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:48:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 8:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Andrea Doneff

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We incur 6 individual charges one of which being a TAX that is TAXED. How much more price gouging can a
consumer take? As a single homeowner for 17 years, everywhere I turn someone has their hand out. How about
reducing your operating costs??? Taking more from consumers who are struggling to live a simple/honest life of
homeownership and hard work, by ramping up costs of products we cannot live without.. how is this the best
strategy?  Perhaps it is the easiest one.
The OEB states; "We make decisions that serve the public interest. Our goal is to promote a financially viable and
efficient energy sector that provides you with reliable energy services at a reasonable cost."
To the OEB, actions speak louder than words. Please use common sense principles to serve the public sector you
have power & duty to protect,  from this self-serving request from Enbridge Gas.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




